
   

Press Release 

 

2ND INSTALLMENT DUE DATE REMINDER 

 

The 2nd installment property tax bill for 2024 payable in 2025 

is due September 2, 2025. 

 

Taxpayers are encouraged to visit the Treasurer’s website at 

Treasurer.KaneCountyIL.gov to view and print duplicate bills, 

as well as make online payments. There is no fee for an e-check 

payment.  However, there are convenience fees for credit and 

debit card (2.35%) payments. We do not take over-the-phone 

payments.   

 

For additional information, please contact the office at 630-

232-3565. 
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